
  

 
Changes to the prospectus of the 

FCP (collective investment fund) under French law  
Candriam Global Alpha  

 
Unitholders of FCP Candriam Global Alpha are informed of the elimination of the commodities risk 
following the management decision to no longer operate in these markets. 
 
The other changes made to the prospectus and KIID merely add details about the management of the 
fund, without altering the investment strategy. 
 

The new Prospectus and KIID of the Candriam Global Alpha Fund will come into force on 6 
September 2018. 
 
The regulatory documents are available on request from: 

 
CANDRIAM France 

40, Rue Washington, 75008 Paris 
Website: www.candriam.com 

Contact: www.candriam.com/about+us/contact/contactus 
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